
To:

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: Fw: National Psychologists Board Registration

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write regarding the proposals set out in the Consultation paper put out by the 
National Psychology Registration Board.  This is a unique opportunity to set a high 
standard for the profession across Australia.  I would hope therefore that the WA 
model would be adopted, offering as it does the highest requirement of training and 
supervision, both of which are entirely necessary for competent practice.

 I would like to urge you to support the WA model (O ption 1 ) for 
full registration at specialist level, as the only way to fully practice 
in the profession of Psychology in Australia.  I wo uld also like to 
urge you to support a “Psychology Registrar” level of registration 
which is also a part of the WA model, for people wh o have 
completed the Masters training and are undergoing t he 2 years 
supervision process, instead of the Generalist regi stration.

 
Susan Thorman
Specialist Clinical Psychologist
 
WA
 


